
 

 

 

 

September 6, 2022 

[submitted via FSRA website] 

Financial Services Regulatory Authority of Ontario 

25 Sheppard Avenue West, Suite 100 

Toronto, ON  

M2N 6S6 

 

RE: ID 2022-008: Consultation on the proposed insurance prudential supervisory framework 

guidance (the “Proposed Framework”) 

 

OSBIE has reviewed the comment letter from CAIR regarding the proposed Insurance Supervisory 

Framework Guidelines, and we support their comments provided in that letter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sandra Taylor, CFO 

 


